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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
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MINES AND GEOSCIENCES BUREAU 50 '

- 9001:2015 §
MIMAROPA Region  vooian
7/F DENR Building, 1515 Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila T
Telefax No. (+632) 536-0215 / (+632) 310-1369

Email: regiondb@mgb.gov.ph
26 August 2021

MR. JOEL M. LARA

Sitio Tinagra, Brgy. @ Tubili
Paluan, Occidental Mindoro
joel_sailor@yahoo.com

Dear Mr. J. M. Lara:

This refers to the attached electronic mail dated 25 August 2021
requesting for an update on the land assistance survey in Sitio Tinagra,
Brgy. 9 Tubili, Paluan, Occidental Mindoro.

Please be informed that in a Memorandum dated 27 July 2021, this
Office forwarded your complaint to the Department of Environment and
Natural Resources (DENR) - MIMAROPA Region for their appropriate
action, it appearing that the matter is within their jurisdiction.

For updates regarding your concern, you may contact the DENR -
MIMAROPA Region through mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph or the
Provincial Environmental and Natural Resources Office — Occidental
Mindoro through penroocc.mindoro@denr.gov.ph.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

-

GLEKN LO C. NOBLE
ReGi | [Arector

Enc’l: As stated

cf. The Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

The Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer
Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office
Occidental Mindoro

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro

“MINING SHALL BE PRO-PEOPLE AND PRO-ENVIRONMENT
IN SUSTAINING WEALTH CREATION AND IMPROVED QUALITY OF LIFE.”
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27 July 2021

MEMORANDUM

FOR . THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMARQOPA Region

FROM - THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR
This Office

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR LAND ASSISTANCE SURVEY OF MR. JOEL
M. LARA IN SITIO TINANGRA, BARANGAY 9 TUBILI,
PALUAN, OCCIDENTAL MINDORO

We are respectfully forwarding the 22 July 2021 Memorandum from the
DENR Action Center/Hotline regarding the above-subject with
Document Code No. PCC-CAM-07-02-2021-143, it appearing that the
matter is within your jurisdiction.

For the Regional Executive Director's information and further action,
please.

C. NOBLE

ck The Presidential Complaint Center
Office of the President
Malacafiang Complex, J.P. Laurel Street
San Miguel, Manila
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The DENR Action Center/Hotline
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

The Head Executive Assistant
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

The Undersecretary
Solid Waste Management and LGU Concerns

Mr. Joel M. Lara
Sitio Tinagra. Brgy. 9 Tubili, Paluan, Occidental Mindoro

“MINING SHALL BE PRO-PEOPLE AND PRO-ENVIRONMENT
IN SUSTAINING WEALTH CREATION AND IMPROVED QUALITY OF LIFE.”




